Date: 07.01.2020

SERAMPORE COLLEGE
CORRIGENDUM

In reference to the advertisement dated 23™ December,
2019 for a walk-in interview for the post of Office Assistant
in Principals Office it is hereby notified that the interview
for the above mentioned post is postponed to 11" January,
2020 at 12.30 pm. The other details remain the same.
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